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The Ad Hoc Committee on Pilot Diversity is convened to review and evaluate trainee candidate 
eligibility and testing requirements submitted by the San Francisco Bar Pilots to the BOPC in 
June 2021. The Committee will examine if these changes might serve to broaden the diversity of 
the candidate pool while still maintaining experience requirements necessary for success in the 
Pilot Trainee Training Program. Improvements identified will be submitted to the BOPC for 
consideration with the intent that current regulations will be amended to include agreed upon 
improvements. 


